
VIRENDRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
70, Timarpur Road, Delhi-110054 

 
31st March, 2020 

Circular/Notification 
(ONLY FOR NURSERY TO 8TH CLASS) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Congratulations!! Your ward has been promoted to next class.  
 

Since, we are worried about the education of our children during this lockdown 
period we have planned general assignments and activities for all students from 
Nursery to 8th class, which shall be uploaded on HELLOPARENT app in DAILY 
REPORT COLUMN AS HOMEWORK and also on school's website 
www.virendrapublicschool.com too. 
 
Please note that: 

• Only One Subject work shall be uploaded daily so as not to burden students. 
• These assignments are needed to be done either on ANY KIND OF LOOSE 

SHEETS or students can maintain notebook for each subject. 
• These shall be part of INTERNAL ASSESSMENT when school reopens. 

 
For any query, feedback, suggestion or assistance related to the HOMEWORK you 
may contact us on HELLOPARENT app or at school email id 
gps@virendrapublicschool.com. If required we will give a call back too. 

 
We request you to utilise and make best use of this lockdown period while helping 
and supporting your ward in doing these assignments. 

 
STAY SAFE, STAY HOME 

 
Sita Jha 

(Vice Principal) 


